West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
1561 8. 7500 W.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

10/8/21
To Whom It May Concern:
RE: CULINARY WATER WILL-SERVE LETTER FOR Jim Miller

This proposed building/residence is located at approx. 1889 N 6700 W. and will consist of 1 single family home. The West
Warren-Warren Water Improvement District {hereafter the District) will supply culinary water to this proposed
building/residence.

Mr. Miller has met all the requirements of the District and has paid the impact fees in full. The meter will be installed
promptly.

Should you have clerical questions or comments, please contact the district clerk. Please direct questions regarding
water systems, materials, etc., to (801-791-7368) Randy Giordano, Chairman of the WWWID Board. This letter expires 1

year from the day it is issued.

Sincerely,

W lddsWJinny

Melissd Murray, Clerk / d
West Warren-Warren Waterimprovement District




Sent from my iPhone



